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PRIME MINISTER
OF THE REPUBLIC OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO

i
May 25,2021
The Honourable E. David Burt, JP, MP
The Premier of Bermuda
The Cabinet Office
The Cabinet Building,
105 Front Street,
City of Hamilton,
Bermuda, HM 12

Dear Premier,

| write to express my deepest appreciation to the Government and the People of Bermuda for
their generous donation of 9,000 COVID-19 vaccines to the people of Trinidad and Tobago.

Your act of generosity was most timely as Trinidad and Tobago, along with so many other
countries, continues to endure against the challenges created by the COVID-19 pandemic.

This act emphasizes the strength of our relationship within the Caribbean and epitomizes
Caribbean integration and solidarity. Together, let us continue to advocate for vaccine equity and
equality.

Trinidad and Tobago remains in your debt for this humanitarian act.

Please convey my warmest regards to the Government and people of Bermuda and let them

know that they will always remain with us in our hearts.

Your sincerely,

eith Christopher Rowley PhD

Office of the Prime




